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COVID 19 Updates 

As we approach our final week of the school year, we thank you for 
keeping your child at home if they feel unwell, regardless of 
symptoms. Friezland School will continue to operate in bubbles 
until the end of term. Whilst the government have said bubbles 
can end from the 19th July, contact isolation isn’t ending until mid-
August and therefore, a positive case, will impact on ALL close 
contacts until then. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

July 
WB 19th: End of Year School Reports sent home this week. 
19th The School Council Present, ‘Moving on! Moving Up Day’ 
20th Friezland Move-up Morning for YR, 2 & 4 only 
21st Y6 Leavers’ Outdoor Picnic Lunch (letter to be e-mailed) 
23rd Krispy Kreme doughnut orders collected 
23rd End of Summer Term 2 (FRI) 
September 
2nd Start of Autumn term (THUS) 
7th Sept: Class 4 (Y5&6) Meet the teacher via ZOOM, 5pm 
9th Sept: Class 3 (Y3&4) Meet the teacher via ZOOM, 5pm 
14th Sept: Class 2 (Y1&2) Meet the teacher via ZOOM, 5pm 
16th Sept: Class 1 (YR) Meet the teacher via ZOOM, 5pm 
 
 

 
 
 

Team LGFG Village Olympics 
Information has been e-mailed home to all families regarding this 
year’s Saddleworth Olympics. There’s also a great video on your 
child’s Google Classroom. The team are looking for dodgeball and 
badminton coaches to support this year’s training so please email  
jgrundy42@yahoo.co.uk if you can offer your skill and support! 

 
 

End of Year School Reports 
EOY school reports will be sent home with children, next week. 

 
 

 
 

Parent/Carer Friezland Survey 2021-22 
An e-mail has recently been sent home to all families regarding 
our 2020-21 Parent / Carer Survey. We usually issue a survey 
every year in order to gather your thoughts and feedback, to help 
us shape the next academic year. We would be grateful for as 
many completed surveys as possible via the e-mail we sent or by 
using this link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyQ8liwbjxmtLFPzB
fxwyjYytQYlBIOd7t8US9qv8s32jVxQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
They’re anonymous so please share your thoughts honestly! 

 
 

 
 

 

Midday Supervisor: Join the Team! 
Friezland are looking for a friendly and child-centred Midday 
Supervisor to join our team in September. The role involves 
supervising our children during their lunch break and is a term-
time only position. If you know anyone who may be interested, 
ask them to contact school to enquire. 

 
 
 

 

Google Classrooms 
Google Classroom is now well established across school and we 
will continue to use the platform next year. Home-learning 
activities, spelling lists and key events are shared via the classroom 
so make sure you log in with your child from home. You can also 
watch our virtual celebration assembly from there, each week! 

 
 

 
 

Eduspot Accounts   
As we approach the end of the school year, please ensure your 
Eduspot account is brought into balance. School meals and 
Frosties should always be paid in ADVANCE of using the service.  

 
 
 
 

 

Cross Fit for Kids 
Cross Fit for Kids is looking for new members and starting back next week! 
Follow the link to find out more: https://www.lock32.co.uk/ 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 2021 
This year your child will receive their ‘Wild World Heroes’ starter pack at 
school before the summer break begins. Throughout the summer your 
child’s challenge is to visit the library to borrow and read 6 books and 
collect incentives along the way. Once they have read all 6 books and 
completed the ‘summer reading challenge’ they will receive their Wild 
World Heroes gold medal and certificate. See the letter e-mailed home 
for further details. 
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